
   

 

  

Dear parents 

A warm welcome to the new Reception children who joined this week as part of our phased start. 

All of the children are now in school full time and it has been a joy to see them busy inside and 

outdoors, making friends, learning the routines and proudly sharing with me what they have been 

doing.  

This week we also started our weekly whole school online values assembly. Our focus value this 

half term is care. I am so proud of how the children are settling in to school and taking care of 

each other, the school environment and their learning. 

A reminder that any snacks coming in to school must only be fruit or vegetables, fresh or dried (no 

yoghurt covered raisins or fruit winders etc pls).  

Also, I would like to remind you that at Osidge no sweets/ gifts should be given out for children’s 

birthdays. This is to ensure fair practice for all our children, so nobody feels embarrassed or 

disappointed. Some families want to and can afford to; others cannot. If you’d like to mark your 

child’s birthday in school, you can buy a book for our school library – hand it in at the office and 

we will add a ‘birthday sticker’ so we know it’s from you! 

Anthony in Y2 and his dad Mauro are very generously raising money for Osidge running 1k and a 

half marathon respectively at the Battersea Fun Run in October. They have been training hard and 

would love your support to raise £1000 all of which will go towards resources at Osidge. A simple 

click is all it takes! https://www.justgiving.com/page/mauro-scomerza-1691327915551 

Remember to check the diary for upcoming dates. 

Have a good weekend! 

Jen Brodkin 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Radiant Gas & Electrics 

 Contact: Ionut Apostu T: 020 8933 2797 or M: 07875 564 437 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

15th September 2023 

 

Services Available 

• Boiler service and repair   Gas safety certificates  

• Consumer unit replacement  Electric conditional certificates 

• Electric fault repair 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mauro-scomerza-1691327915551
https://radiantgas.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary 

September 2023 

21st  School Photos Reception – Year 6 

27th  5M trip to Science Museum 

 

October 2023 

5th  5R trip to Science Museum 

5th   Year 4 trip to British Museum 

18th  Year 1 Parent Sharing Event 

26th  Harvest Festival  

24th  Year 6 RAF Museum  

23rd -27th  Half Term 

 

November 2023 

3rd  Fireworks Display (save the date) 

 

December 2023 

4th-6th  Book Fair  

22nd  Last Day of Term- Normal Finish Time 

 

 

 

A polite reminder that dogs should not 

be brought onto the school grounds 

unless they are assistance dogs 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 


